

A great way to share important information to children regarding their own safety is by sharing some quality Children's Literature with them. There are a number of resources around in print and online. The school has the following resources that you can borrow to share with your family at any time. Please contact the office to borrow a copy.

My underpants rule by Kate and Rod Power

A secret safe to tell by Naomi Hunter

There is also a valuable online resource where you can find lots of information for parents and children. https://www.onlyforme.com.au/